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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is keeping safe and well.  
 
We have had a busy but much calmer week. The children have enjoyed learning about the Easter story which Rev’d Dawn 
finished telling us on Thursday with the help of her Easter eggs! We also celebrated the life of Sir Captain Tom Moore on the 
anniversary of the date of the first lockdown. This was also an opportunity for us to remember the people and aspects of life 
which we have lost during this time and we held those things close in our palms as we prayed.  
 
End of the Day 
Parents have mentioned to me how unsafe the walk to the Village Hall car park can feel after school as cars are exiting the 
car park at the same time. After witnessing this myself, I think the suggestion of reversing the one-way system at home time 
would help keep everybody safe. Therefore, from April 12th when we return after Easter, at pick-up time, I would like parents 
to enter the school grounds through the school playground, collect their children (starting from Quickbury class) and exit 
through the back gate. The morning one way system will remain. We will open the playground gate at 2:45pm and you will 
collect your children in the reverse order in which you dropped them off (if you have more than one child!) between 2:50 
and 3:10pm. We will send a reminder on the first Monday when we return to school after Easter.  
 
Happy Book 
Vinnie wanted to thank Charlee and Katie for his new toys. He is enjoying playing with them every day. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Poppie has been awarded her Orange award in musical theatre. Her family are so proud of her for working so hard 
on her lessons.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Lucy, Danielle, Oliver, Harry B, Alfie 
D, Noah D, Mitchell, Hannah, Sam, Freya, Lenny H, Finley H, Joshua, Ruby N, Catherine, Isabella O, Jessica O, Patrick, Harry 
T, Archie, Poppie and Aaron. Lucy, Danielle and Hannah have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations Hannah 
for achieving your Gold Mathletics Award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Fitzwalter class with 38,003,834 points and 
our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Catherine, Sonny W, Mitchell, Pablo, Alfie D, Isabella O, Harry B, Oliver, Sam and Hannah.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have looked out for their friends especially when they need help. 
Copeland: James always thinks of others making sure that they are ok. He is also very helpful around the classroom. 
Durrington: Sophia W always goes the extra mile to make sure her friends are feeling better by singing and telling them 
stories. 
Fitzwalter: Sienna is always so kind and thoughtful with everyone. She takes care of her friends and is always happy to help 
others. 
Quickbury: Alfie is always so polite to everyone, asking how they are. He is so thoughtful with his friends and is a fabulous 
example to others. 
 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Sophia who is 7 years old today and the following children will all 
celebrate their birthdays during the Easter break; Sienna (9), Leia (5), Lenny (7), Jessica (8), Macy (8), Abigail (9), Kenny (10), 
Aaron (5), Elsie (6) and Mr Downey (27!!). 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
New Summer Term Lunch Menus 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Issy G for always looking out for others and for treating everyone with respect. 
 
Dates  

mailto:admin@sheering.essex.sch.uk
http://www.sheeringschool.org.uk/


Essex County Council 
 
Sheering Church of England                     
Primary School  
 
The Street, Sheering, Bishop’s Stortford, Herts.  CM22 7LU 
 
Headteacher:  Mrs LJ Brittaine 
 
Telephone: 01279 734210         
 
Email:  admin@sheering.essex.sch.uk 
 
Website: www.sheeringschool.org.uk 

 
Friday 26th March: End of term 
Monday 12th April: Summer term begins. 
 
 
Have a lovely Easter break. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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